
From: White, Lori (ECY)
To: Spencer Parr
Cc: Kelly Bacon (CD); Josh Mitchell
Subject: Re: 3581 Highway 970, Cle Elum - Swiftwater Storage LLC (CU 20-00006)
Date: Monday, May 10, 2021 12:26:39 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 

https://ecology.wa.gov/Water-Shorelines/Wetlands/Mitigation/Interagency-guidance.  Part 2
of the two documents on this page. 

Specifically, pay to pages 111-124, planting plan and monitoring.  

I hope this helps

Sent from my iPhone

On May 10, 2021, at 12:11 PM, White, Lori (ECY) <lowh461@ecy.wa.gov>
wrote:

﻿ Good Afternoon Spencer,

I am in the field today and tomorrow and have limited access. I recommend
consulting with Kelly. The County regulates the upland buffer surrounding the
wetland.  Revegetation should occur in any of the areas where the wetland buffer
was cleared and graded.  

I can provide more specific information on Thursday when I return to the office if
Kelly needs it. 

Thanks

Lori White

Sent from my iPhone

On May 10, 2021, at 11:20 AM, Spencer Parr
<spencer@washingtonlawcenter.com> wrote:

﻿
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THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON
STATE EMAIL SYSTEM - Take caution not to open attachments or
links unless you know the sender AND were expecting the
attachment or the link

Ms. White:
 
Please let us know when you’ve had a chance to review what mitigation
steps you would like us to perform, consistent with my email from last
week.  As a reminder, we are proposing removal of the primitive camp
site we have on our property and which is located within a boundary from
the wetland (not actually within the wetland).  We are proposing to
remove the fire pit and rocks and replant the entire boundary area with
native vegetation to a distance of not less than 50 feet.  We would do so
at any revegetation density requested by Ecology.  Before we submit our
formal written mitigation plan, we want to know if this effort will meet
your standards and the scope of what you are requesting.
 
Thank you.
 
Spencer Parr
(585) 621-8000
WLC Property Holdings, LLC
 

From: Spencer Parr 
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 9:16 AM
To: 'Ed Sewall' <esewall@sewallwc.com>
Cc: Josh Mitchell <JMitchell6686@hotmail.com>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]RE: Narrative Requested from Ecology
 
Ed:
 
Thank you.  Anytime you can get up there, that would be appreciated.
 
Spencer
 

From: Ed Sewall [mailto:esewall@sewallwc.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 8:22 AM
To: Spencer Parr <spencer@washingtonlawcenter.com>
Cc: Josh Mitchell <JMitchell6686@hotmail.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]RE: Narrative Requested from Ecology
 
Spencer, I was on a site with Lori White form DOE last week and talked to
her about this.  Her first issue was wondering why the flagging dint go
further west and I believe I just stopped whee the property line was so
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that’s not really an issue.  I will need to look at the site again to see where
she’s talking about as far as any revegetation.
Ed
 

From: Spencer Parr <spencer@washingtonlawcenter.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 3:43 PM
To: Ed Sewall <esewall@sewallwc.com>
Cc: Josh Mitchell <JMitchell6686@hotmail.com>
Subject: Narrative Requested from Ecology
 
Ed:
 
Please see hereto attached.  Ecology is requesting a narrative from you. 
Can you please provide same?  Thank you.
 
Spencer
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